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English-In writing, we will be learning how to write a non-chronological report following the Primary Writing Project. We will continue to work hard to apply our phonics knowledge when we write. 


We will continue to read through guided reading every Wednesday focusing on reading strategies such as blending, chunking, self-correcting etc.  We can’t wait to do more acting and finger puppets.











Mathematics- This half term we will continue to develop the fluency and accuracy of numbers facts to 20 and where appropriate, to 100.  We will be learning how to solve tricky missing number problems. In addition to this we will be developing our understanding of multiplication and division focusing on the 2, 5 and 10 times tables in particular. We will be learning about money too!             We can’t wait to use coins!














Geography/History-World Kitchen is a geography and design technology topic focusing on food. 


We will be exploring the different cuisines of different countries around the world. We will be using world maps, atlases and globes to identify these countries, as well as the oceans and continents in our world too. We can’t wait to eat food from around the world.





 








P.E- This half term we will be learning how to play volleyball, focussing on our passing skills. How exciting?


We love PE!








Religious Education-Through religious education we will continue to learn about and explore Christianity.  In particular we will be learning about the Nativity. A lot of our learning will be done through our KS1 Christmas performance.








Computing- We will be developing simple word processing skills on word to create a menu. We will continue to learn about the importance of keeping safe online.








Global Learning-Our weekly Global Learning themes, which encompass British Values and PSHE, are stated on our School Newsletter every Friday. 





D&T / Art- We will be studying the artist Arcimboldo and focussing on colour mixing.  Through D&T we will be working on the set for our Christmas performance! 











Science- This half term we will be learning about materials. In particular we will be learning to identify and name materials discussing if they are natural or not. We will also be learning about how different materials behave when they are heated and cooled. We will continue to work on our investigation skills and have lots of fun exploring science through exciting experiments! We can’t wait to do more experiments!











World Kitchen


Ruby-Year 2





Music- In music this half term the teaching and learning will be based around the learning of the Ho Ho Ho song!








Outdoor Learning-Through outdoor learning children will be given the opportunity to explore and learn from their surrounding environment. We will be taking ourselves outside for maths of the day. too.











